ERRATA CHRONOLOGY
The Workforce Services Solicitation for Proposals Deaf and Hard of Hearing Services Program Year 2023-24 (WSSFP23-02) dated August 7, 2023, was revised with the following changes:


Errata #1 – On September 12, 2023, the following changes were made to the DHH SFP with Forms:

· [bookmark: _Hlk143165583][bookmark: _Hlk143246288][bookmark: _Hlk143247478][bookmark: _Hlk143250235]Pages #5, 22-24, and 36-37: DHH Program services incorrectly stated, so the terms “training” and “counseling” were removed and/or updated to correctly identify appropriate employment and career services.
· Page #6 – Added: “a week” to clarify that staff should work a minimum of three days a week at their designated AJCC’s.
· Pages #9-10 –Removed incorrect language stating DHH staff must obtain AJCC site manager approval for absences and replaced with updated language to state DHH staff must notify the co-located AJCC management of staff absences.
· [bookmark: _Hlk143179044]Page #29 – Appendix A, Leveraged Funds Details: incorrect guidance referenced, and Workforce Services Directive and corresponding link removed as this guidance does not apply to the DHH program.
· [bookmark: _Hlk143248662][bookmark: _Hlk143179132]Required Exhibits - SFP Form, Exhibit A - Project Narrative (DOCX): DHH Program services incorrectly stated, so the terms “training” and “counseling” were removed and/or updated to correctly identify appropriate employment and career services.
· Pages #1 and 3-5
· [bookmark: _Hlk143179279]Required Exhibits - SFP Form, Exhibit F2 – Budget Narrative (DOCX): correction made to the lettering of each line-item cost:
· Pages #2-3
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